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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

March 31, 2014 

Dear Club Members, 

As representatives of one of the most successful soccer organizations in the state of Georgia, 
we continually seek ways to offer the best in soccer for our community’s recreational, 
intermediate and advanced players.  In an effort to increase opportunities and provide an even 
greater level of service, we are pleased to announce the merger of United Futbol Academy 
(United FA) and Norcross Soccer Academy (NSA).    

The combined strengths of each organization will provide a superior soccer program at all 
levels of play, making this already widely popular sport even more accessible. The combined 
resources of each organization will also enable all soccer players in our communities to enjoy 
soccer at their level of enjoyment and compete at their highest level of ability. 

United FA will be under the leadership of our current Executive Board: Iggy Moleka, Gaucho 
Pinho, Don Schultz, and Deo Moleka. Tony Annan will also join the Executive Board as a 
valuable addition to the United leadership. The leadership brings many years of combined 
experience in training, development and the operations management of a soccer program.  

United FA and NSA will continue operating through the end of the Spring 2014 Season. No 
changes will be made with teams or uniforms during this period.  

Open tryouts will be held at each United FA branch starting in May 2014 and all of the current 
facilities will be available for use of this event as well as in the future. All team formations at 
each branch will be determined for Fall 2014 during this open tryout process. United FA will be 
open for registration in April 2014 and will also show the anticipated coaching assignments for 
the Fall 2014 season in May. The United FA and NSA will cease operations as independent 
organizations by the end of May 2014.  

When both clubs opened up communication last fall, it became clear that we were both 
working toward the same goals and it made sense that creating a single club could offer a 
much higher level of service to the youth soccer community. By pooling our resources 
together, a greater opportunity exists for a more cohesive soccer presence in the area and to 
learn some best practices from UFA and NSA.    

If you have further questions, please email us at Deo@unitedfa.org.  We look forward to 
serving you and this community for years to come. 
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